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Miami Dolphins Facing Hostile Work Environment Issues

News

11.08.13


The November 8 article “Miami Dolphins Facing Hostile Work Environment Issues” in Corporate

Counsel, featured commentary by Freedley Hunsicker, attorney in the New Jersey office.

The article discussed the recent claim by a Miami Dolphins football player that he was harassed and

has been subjected to a hostile work environment.

Freedley provided advice to take from the Dolphins’ distress saying, “General counsel should make

sure they have a harassment policy in place, and check it to make sure it is broad enough.”

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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